
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Despite our efforts to try to continue with normality, the reality of events forces us to postpone 
the Madrid Football Cup U16 Girls, that would have been celebrated on the 10th, 11th and 12th 
of April 2020 in Alcobendas.  

All decisions we are going to make from now on will be consistent with the evolution of the 
situation and in accordance with the official recommendations. Of all of them we will inform you 
duly. 

And in the same way that we will be talking to you, from this very moment on we will also work 
together with clubs, authorities, hotels, sponsors and collaborators so that, as soon as the 
circumstances allow it, we will be prepared to start our dream and celebrate this edition. That 
moment will mark the return to normal and will allow us, with football as our common thread, 
to show the world everything we have learned. 

We choose hope. 

#EligeEsperanza #ChooseHope 

 

 

 

 

 

Jose María Romero 

Tournament Manager 

 


